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Dear Cumberland Council,

I am writing to strongly object to the proposed development application (DA2023/0130) for an organic waste
transfer plant at 109A Church St, Lidcombe. As both a local worker and resident in close proximity to the proposed
site, | am deeply concerned about the significant impact this development will have on both my daily life and the
overall well-being of the community.

The proximity of the proposed plant to residential areas, including my own residence, raises serious concerns
regarding pollution and air quality. Organic waste transfer plants are known to emit odors and potentially hazardous
substances, which can have detrimental effects on the surrounding environment and the health of residents. As a
resident, | am deeply worried about the potential decline in air quality and the negative impact it will have on my
living environment,

Additionally, the narrowness of the road leading to the site further exacerbates my concerns. With the expected
increase in heavy truck traffic associated with the waste transfer plant, the already limited road capacity will
inevitably result in congestion, potential accidents, and further deterioration of air quality.

I implore the Cumberland Council to carefully consider the negative consequences this development will have on
both residents and local workers like myself. The adverse effects on pollution, air quality, and overall livability are
issues that cannot be ignored.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | urge the Council to give due consideration to these objections and to
prioritise the well-being and interests nof the community in making a final determination regarding this development
application.

Yours sincerely,
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